
 

 

 Aquinas College, Department of Campus Safety 
 

September 8, 2012 

 
This Bulletin is in Compliance with 20 U.S.C. Section 1092 (f), the "Jeanne Clery 

Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act" ("Clery Act"), and 

the Code of Federal Regulations (CFR). 

 

 

 CAMPUS TIMELY WARNING 
 

 

 

In compliance with the "Timely Warning" provisions of the federal Jeanne Clery 

Disclosure of Campus Security Policy and Campus Crime Statistics Act of 

1998 as amended by the Higher Education Opportunity Act of 2008, the 

Department of Campus Safety is providing the Aquinas campus community with 

notice of the following: 

 

On September 8, 2012 at approximately 4 am, a 21 year old male student was 

reported to have inappropriately touched another student against that individual’s 

will in Regina Hall.  Campus Safety was immediately called along with Grand 

Rapids Police Department.   

Campus Safety in conjunction with Grand Rapids Police Department has identified 

the suspect and an investigation is ongoing.   

The Department of Campus Safety will notify the community of any further 

relevant information as it becomes available.  

 

 


